Appendix

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

St. Elizabeth Hospital License No. 12-11285-01

As a result of the routine safety inspection conducted on October 13, 1982,
and in accordance with the NRC Enforcement Policy, 47 FR 9987 (March 9,
1982), the following violation was identified:

License Condition 19 states that all licensed material shall be possessed
and used in accordance with statements, representations, and procedures
contained in application dated February 23, 1978 and referenced letters.

The application states that your dose calibrator will be checked for
linearity, geometrical variation and accuracy following repair or adjustment.

Contrary to the above, the referenced tests were not performed on your dose
calibrator following repairs made in July 1982.

This is a Severity Level V violation (Supplement VI).
The inspection showed that action had been taken to correct the identified
item of noncompliance and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, no reply to

this item of noncompliance is required and we have no further questions
regarding this matter.
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Dated D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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